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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we enter the final month of the school year, I would like to take a moment to reflect on 
the incredible journey we’ve had together and express my heartfelt gratitude for your 
continued support. 
 
It’s truly remarkable how quickly this year has flown by, filled with meaningful initiatives, 
growth, and the tireless efforts of our students. May, in particular, was an exhilarating 
month, brimming with exceptional events that showcased the outstanding talents within our 
school community. 
 
I would also like to extend my heartfelt thanks to our Governing Board, our Home and 
School Association, our Grade 6 Graduation Committee, and to all parents who have stood 
by us every step of the way throughout the year.  
 
Your unwavering support, involvement, and commitment have truly made a difference in the 
lives of our students. Your combined efforts have helped guide us in the right direction, 
always keeping our students' best interests at heart. We are so grateful for your partnership. 
 
As we celebrate these milestones, I encourage all of you to continue supporting and 
applauding our students, your children, for their contributions and growth. Your 
involvement plays a vital role in enriching their educational journey and fostering a 
community where each child feels valued, supported, and empowered. 
 

Last but certainly not least, I want to take a moment to express my deepest appreciation for 
our incredible staff at Honoré Mercier School. It has truly been an honor to work alongside 
such a devoted team, each one of them committed to the education and well-being of our 
students. 
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This year, our staff demonstrated remarkable passion and dedication, going above and 
beyond to create a safe, inclusive, and nurturing environment. Their efforts not only 
fostered academic success but also supported the personal growth of each student, 
helping to make our school a place where everyone feels respected, supported, and 
inspired. 

To Mr. Peter, on behalf of our entire staff, you will be dearly missed. Your impact as a 
teacher and mentor has been immeasurable, and we wish you nothing but health, 
happiness, and fulfillment as you embark on your next chapter. 

To all our Grade 6 students, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you continued 
success, good health, and happiness as you begin this exciting new chapter in your lives. 

Together, as a community, we will continue to inspire excellence and foster a learning 
environment where every student can thrive. 

Wishing you all a joyful, restful, and well-deserved summer vacation ahead! 

Warmly and respectfully, 
Mrs. Canale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


